
NEWSLETTER
Happy Holidays, Nine Tigers
students, friends, and family!
As the year comes to a close, we
want to thank all of you for a
fantastic 2024! You are the
reason this studio is kind and
successful. 

December
2024

The Chinese Martial Arts Autumn
Invitational was a huge success! We
love seeing our students shine at
these competitions. Make sure to
congratulate these wonderful  artists!

Follow us on social media! @ninetigerskungfu @NineTigersKungFu

Saint James School 5k Race

Biddeford, ME

We are excited to announce our 2025 New Year Spectacular!
Come train with incredible and talented martial artists on
January 11! All students are invited to attend. You can register
for this event by scanning the QR code on our flyer (located at
the end of this newsletter and in our lobby). Afterwards, we
will be celebrating Sifu Steve’s birthday! If you have questions
about the day’s activities, feel free to reach out!

Winter Demo Team is taking new students! Starting
Janurary 6th and ending June 6th, we pick up Saco &
Biddeford students after school and bring them back to
the studio for some kung-fu fun! Demo kids stay active
and develop their martial arts lessons. For more
information, see our flyer!

Morning Workout
Michael Macaris Kung Fu Academy

https://www.instagram.com/ninetigerskungfu/
https://www.facebook.com/NineTigersKungFu


Promotions & Achievements

Allie P. -- Blue Belt
Ben V. -- Blue Belt

Lochlan A. -- Blue Belt
Shelby C. -- Blue Belt

Charles C. -- Purple Belt
Thea D. -- Purple Belt
Dan G. -- Orange Belt
Jed B. -- Orange Belt

Ryder L. -- Orange Belt
Jason M. -- Yellow Belt
Quinn C. -- Yellow Belt

Why do we try our best? To be our best!

Belt Promotions

Kung-Fu Trivia: What is the order of our belt system?

Nine Tigers Kung-Fu showed up strong to FAMA! Many

of our students brought home medals, including Sifu

Steve! Thank you Bridgewater Martial Arts for inviting

our studio--we had a wonderful time!

Answer: White, Yellow, Orange, Purple, Blue, Green, Brown, Red, Black; Repeat; Black Sash!



Promotions & Achievements

What does paying attention mean? 
To look and listen!

Kellen H. -- Blue Stripe
Colton H. -- Yellow Stripe

Lily B. -- Yellow Stripe

Stripe Promotions

Make sure to tune in every month for our Newsletter!

Nine Tigers Kung-Fu will be closed: 

Tuesday, December 24 - Wednesday, January 1. 

Have a great holiday break!



Monthly Reminder

Text here

Text Here

For traditional classes, students
must come to class with their:

Belt
Gi Top (or Nine Tigers
Kung-Fu Shirt)
Gi Pants (or Nine Tigers
Kung-Fu Pants)
Boxing Gloves (Ages 7+)

Tips for an awesome Kung-Fu Class:
Bathroom break before the
lesson begins
Arrive early to stretch and
practice
Be respectful of students on
the floor

Only quiet conversations
in the lobby

Our daily calendar is posted on
our website. We kindly ask those
who pick up their students to
please respect the start and end
times of classes. We want to
make sure our martial artists are
arriving and leaving on time in a
safe manner. 

Our schedule is posted online and directly across our Welcome Desk. Take a look to see when Stripe & Test Days are!



Upcoming Tournaments & Events
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Special Announcements


